
ReClam the Bay

Sponsored by the Borough of Seaside Park

Environmental Advisory Committee

*including information about the upweller 

 at 24th & South Bayview Avenue

LEARN ABOUT “BARNEGAT BAY CRITTERS”

     AND HOW THEY BENEFIT US!*

Free Public Presentation

Wednesday, May 15th at 7:00 pm

Seaside Park Council Chambers

5th & Central Avenue

Guest Speaker 
 Cheryl McCurry

 ReClam the Bay

Refreshments 

provided!


	Slide 1

